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The International Academy for Production Engineering  

Prof. Dr.-Ing. habil. Prof. h.c. Dr. h.c. B. Karpuschewski, Council member

Dear CIRP Colleagues, 

On behalf of the CIRP Council, I am writing to inform you of some changes which will be implemented 

to the policy for the invitation of Guests at the Winter Meetings in Paris. As President Altintas alluded to 

at the General Assembly in Lugano, the Board and the Council for the last several years have 

monitored the continually rising attendance at the Paris Meetings. It is felt that the current situation is 

limiting the effectiveness of the STC Meetings.

In an attempt to curb the increasing attendance, the Council has approved the following changes to the 

attendance policy:

1. Only Fellows and Honorary Fellows can invite 1 Guest from their own country. The inviting 

Fellow must also be present at the Winter Meeting. In case a country does not have Fellows 

or Honorary Fellows, the President can invite the proposed guest. 

2. The number of attendants from Corporate Members cannot exceed two persons who must 

be employees of the company.

3. The fee for Guest attendance will be 300 Euros.

4.As before, a justification for the Guest’s attendance must be provided.

This policy change is only for the Winter Meetings, and will be effective from now on.

Best regards,

Professor Don A. Lucca

CIRP President 2017-2018
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